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6. Recruitment of MORE officers for 2022 
The November 12 MORE Directors Council meeting will be the last of the calendar year. Per the MORE 

bylaws, officers for Directors Council and Executive Committee for 2022 should be elected at this 

meeting. It’s helpful for Executive Committee to recommend a slate of nominees at the November 

meeting, and nominations are also taken from the floor. 

MORE Officers are: 

• Chair 

• Vice Chair 

• Secretary 

• Director-at-Large (MORE Executive Committee officer) 

In the past few years, it has worked well for Executive Committee to brainstorm possible officer 

nominees at the October meeting, make contact with possible nominees, and compile a recommended 

slate of willing nominees at the November Executive Committee meeting. 

Here are the specific sections of the MORE bylaws about officers. All current Executive Committee 

officers are eligible for another term in 2022: 

Article VIII, Section 1:  

The officers of the Directors Council shall be the Chair, the Vice Chair and the Secretary, to be 

elected annually at the final meeting of the calendar year. There is a limit of three consecutive 

terms as an officer. After one year, any member may again be elected as an officer. Acting and 

interim directors are not eligible to be elected as officers. Officers will assume their duties at the 

end of the meeting at which the election was held. Should an office be vacated during the 

calendar year, a special election shall be held at the next regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Directors Council to fill such vacancy. 

 

Article IX, Section 2: 

Executive Committee. The purpose of this committee is to conduct the regular business of 

MORE between meetings of the full Directors Council, to investigate and make 

recommendations regarding matters requiring the action of the full Directors Council, and to 

draft a preliminary budget. The Executive Committee members shall include the Chair, Vice-

Chair, Secretary, Director of IFLS and one Directors Council Director-at-Large elected by the 

Directors Council. The Director-at-Large position shall follow the same guidelines as officers 

regarding terms of office. The MORE Administrator shall be an ex officio non-voting member of 

the committee. This committee shall meet bi-monthly or as necessary. 
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